
February 16, 2009 
 
World Savings Defender 
 
As a former employee of World Savings for 24 years, I must wholeheartedly defend the Sandlers 
against allegations surrounding the 60 Minutes story line.  The Sandler's spent a lifetime building 
an ethical and highly regarded financial institution with only the best of intentions not only for 
their employees, but most importantly for our customers.  Having transparency in all transactions 
with full disclosure was standard business practice intended to always do right by each customer.  
To imply otherwise is simply wrong.  The sad thing in all of this is that the legacy that the 
Sandler's spent so much time in nurturing and building over many years is now being tarnished 
by someone with an axe to grind.  Where is the gatekeeper for ethical journalism? 
 
Joan Jones 




